

December 3, 2004

Cliff #131832

Diane Rhéaume Secretary General Canadian Radio-television and Telecommunications Commission Ottawa Ontario K1A 0N2

CRTC AM11:50 10DEC'04

SECRETARIAT APPLICATION TRACKING

DEC 1 3 2004

8665-1983-200409492

SECRÉTARIAT SUIVI DES DEMANDES

Dear Diane Rhéaume:

Re: Application for Allocation of 511 for Weather and Traveller Information

It has been brought to our attention that an application will be brought forward to the Canadian Radio-television and Telecommunications Commission (CRTC) for the allocation of 511 as a pan-Canadian telephone number for weather and traveller information services.

Our organization wishes to express support for the allocation of 511 for weather and traveller information. We believe this application addresses the criteria for assignment of an N11 number as previously determined by the CRTC and merits the careful consideration of the commission.

The number 511 is easily remembered, will provide the public with improved access to weather and traveller information, and will be an effective complement to services provided through 511 in the United States.

Yours truly,

Dan Doyle Deputy Minister

Rock gainegh o bhailtean a gaire

rangan Tangan Pelupak Banga Tangan Tangan Bangan Pela